
From: Bryan Diamond  
Sent: 20 February 2022 17:47 
To: 
Subject: Fwd: tree at 78 Fitzjohn' Avenue 
 

thanx 

pic of tree attached, from  No.80 1st floor 

not a holly,  so can permission for me or no78's agent to cut back the part over 

party wall? 

B D 

----  
  
From: Bryan Diamond  
Sent: 18 February 2022 15:29 
To: Planning 
Subject: tree at 78 Fitzjohn' Avenue 
  

the evergreen tree at north end of the  garden of the house 78Fitzjohn's 

Ave  NW3 5LS overhangs into No80., I want it pruned back 

I assume not subject to a TPO.  is permit needed because in conservation 

area,  if so has it been sought [by agent Savills], when? 

B Diamond 

--  
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